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12/01/24 

PROPOSED AFTER-SCHOOL CHILD CARE CLUB 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Our recent parent / carer survey has shown that more and more of our parents / carers are requiring 
after-school care for their children due to their work commitments. Care that would ideally be provided 
by us on our Academy site. 
 
Therefore, we are proposing to launch a paid for, after-school, on-site provision in order to meet this need 
for you.  
 
As you can appreciate, we need to first identify what level of demand there is for such provision, in terms 
of actual numbers and times that care is required, as this will come at a cost. 
 
The aim would be for us to run the child care provision daily, between 3.30pm - 5.30pm, using our own 
staff, rooms and resources, thus providing your child(ren) with familiar surroundings, staff and other 
pupils of the Academy. 
 
You would pay for times that suit your work commitments: 
 
 * 3.30pm - 4pm 
or 
*3.30pm - 4.30pm 
or 
*3.30pm - 5pm 
or 
*3.30pm - 5.30pm 
 
If you are requiring / interested in such after-school care, I would really appreciate it if you could 
complete the survey using the text link that will be sent to your mobile, so that we as an Academy can 
plan what this provision might look like (eg. staffing, costs, activities, policies etc) and determine whether 
the proposal is feasible. 
 
PLEASE DO NOT COMPLETE THIS SURVEY IF YOU ARE NOT INTERESTED IN PAID AFTER SCHOOL CARE! 
 
PLEASE COMPLETE THE SURVEY BY FRIDAY 19TH JANUARY 2024, 5PM.  THE LINK SENT TO YOU WILL 
CEASE AT THIS TIME 
 
Kind Regards 
Mr S. P. Bate 
 
 
 
Headteacher 
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